RESOLUTION DECLARING A 2013 E-ONE MOBILE
WATER TANKER OBSOLETE AND SURPLUS TO THE
NEEDS OF THE FIRE DEPARTMENT AND
AUTHORIZING DONATION TO THE ARCADIA FIRE
DEPARTMENT.

WHEREAS, the Fire Department has identified a 2013 E-One Mobile Water Tanker to
be obsolete and surplus to the needs of the department; equipment number 1354272 (Attachment
A; and

WHEREAS, this vehicle has been replaced through the Fire Department’s apparatus
replacement plan; and

WHEREAS, donating the vehicle to the Arcadia Fire Department in Oklahoma County
will benefit their department greatly as the Town of Arcadia is a mutual aid partner and has the
potential to respond in coordination with multiple Oklahoma City fire stations; and

WHEREAS, the City will receive a signed release from the Arcadia Fire Department
indemnifying the City of Oklahoma City from any liability upon approval of the donation; and

WHEREAS, staff requests Council declare the vehicle as surplus and authorize donation
to the Arcadia Fire Department; and

WHEREAS, there is a continuing need for disposal of certain surplus equipment.

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Council of The City of Oklahoma
City that they do hereby declare the 2013 E-One Mobile Water Tanker surplus, and authorizing

donation of vehicle to the Arcadia Fire Department.

ADOPTED by Council and SIGNED by the Mayor of The City of Oklahoma City this

13TH day of AUGUST ,2024.
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ATTACHMENTA

1354272 2013 EONE/INT 1HTWNAZT3DJ195920 EONE Tanker Fair 59130 701/4503700/1770 $294,891.00 $126,216.00 Unit has been replaced

*Estimated value at auction $30,000-$40,000



MEMORANDUM

The City of
OKLAHOMA CITY

Fire Department

TO: Sharmanlyne Vickers
Purchasing Agent

THROUGH: Richard A. Kelley
Fire Chief

FROM: Brent Pierce
Fire Logistics Superintendent

DATE: July 25, 2024

SUBJECT:  Surplus donation of 3000-gallon mobile water tanker to Arcadia Oklahoma
Fire Department

Fire Chief Davis of the Town of Arcadia made a formal request for the donation of a mobile
water tanker from OKCFD. The Town of Arcadia has one mobile water tanker that is over 30
years old and is no longer economically viable to maintain.

OKCFD procured a new water tanker last year to replace unit 1354272, a 2013 E-ONE 3000-
gallon mobile water tanker and has deemed the old vehicle as surplus equipment. Fire
Department staff believes that donating the surplus mobile water tanker to the Town of
Arcadia provides greater value to the City due to the positive ISO score impact for the City.
Arcadia Fire is a mutual aid fire department and could be called upon to support water shuttle
operations with OKCFD.

Estimated value of unit 1354272 at auction $30,000-$40,000.
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